
From: Maureen Prescott [mailto:maureen.prescott@surreycc.gov.uk]  
Sent: 30 September 2015 16:48 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
Subject: Oxfordshire County Council ? Minerals and Waste Local Plan: Core 
Strategy 
 
Thank you for consulting Surrey County Council as the Minerals and Waste planning 
authority on the Oxfordshire Minerals and Waste Local Plan: Part 1 – Core 
Strategy.  However, we do not wish to provide any additional comments regarding 
the plan's legally compliance and whether the content of the plan meets the 
government’s tests of soundness.  
 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Maureen Prescott  
Minerals and Waste Policy Team  
Surrey County Council  
Tel: 020 8541 7412  
 


